
               

                                                
 
 
                    Surgical Technology Students Volunteer in the Community 
 
Cabarrus College students volunteer thousands of 
hours in the local community each year to benefit 
local non-profit agencies.  Surgical Technology 
students demonstrated their enthusiasm this fall 
helping with a number of causes that have had a big 
impact on the community.  
 
On Saturday, September 29, twelve students were up 
and ready to go early to help with the Carolinas 
Medical Center-NorthEast Walk from Obesity held at Concord Mills.  Students Kristi 
Solomon, Crystal Black, Autumn Bryant, Brenda Hutchins, Abby Hulin, Karman 
Huneycutt, Karrisa Story, Keylah Derry, Judy McCarter, Alexandra Feldman, Katie Hall 

and Jennifer Puckhaber had a great time and helped to 
raise money for prevention, education, research and 
treatment of obesity. 
  
The excitement from the morning carried over to the 
afternoon as students also volunteered that day with a 
project at Rowan-Salisbury Schools to raise funds for 
student supplies in 
the school assisting 

with concessions, inflatables and painting children’s 
faces. The event raised approximately $3,000. 
 
Upcoming events include a Fall Festival to promote 
family time and funding for 21st century products in the 
classroom for Bostian Elementary School and the 
annual Angel Tree project for 25 under privileged 
children in the Rowan County area.  
 
Cabarrus College students are making a difference! Way to go Surgical Technology 
students!! 
 
    
 
 
                           
 
 
 


